
Mr. Vahe Garabedian 
36 Linco n Avenue 
Binghamton~ New York 13905 

Dear Mr. Garabedian: 

October 31, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Ste~ard­
sh1p of t. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that 
purpose. 

Our receipt No. 19164 is encleeed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreass1an 

Enc. 


